
My name is Yuditzi Hernandez Huicochea, I’m 18 years old 

and I’m from Zihuatanejo. I live with my mother Azucena and 

with my brother Victor. My mother works as a cook in small 

restaurant in town and my brother is a grade 9 student. 

When I’m on vacation, I like to work to help my family. 

Sometimes I help my mother with her work and other times 

I find other places that offer me a job. 

I studied high school in CESA where I took a clinical test 

course and got a final grade of 9.2. Thanks to the help of 

José, I’ve been in Niños Adelante for five years receiving the 

help of my sponsor Anette, who has become a big 

motivation for continuing my studies and reach all my goals, 

due to the big support she’s given me ever since I met her.  

I want to become a doctor, so I applied for studying Medicine in UBBJ University which is in 

Tierra Colorada, Guerrero and where I was accepted. Since I was in junior high school, my 

dream has been studying Medicine because I find it very interesting and I feel motivated by the 

idea of helping other people. I recently took a five week introductory course at my new university, 

where I could get to know some of the doctors who will be teaching me and I’m sure I will learn 

a lot from them, the students and also more about my career, and that’s why I’m happy about 

my university.  

On this letter, I want to express my gratitude for considering me as a candidate for the special 

scholarship, because I know it will mean a huge help for my family and I. Specially because 

going to that University represents moving away from my town, and having several expenses 

like paying rent for a place to live, food, transportation to school and services like internet, 

electricity and so on, so it would mean a lot for me to continue with my life project, where I will 

put all my endeavour to make all the help I’ve been receiving worthwhile.  

Yuditzi Henández Huicochea 

 

 



 

 


